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BROADWAY TEACHES KIDS & TEENS: FAQ

e How long does the BTK WINTER COURSES run for?

Our Winter courses are 2 classes a week for 11 weeks. It starts Monday, January 18 through Friday, March 26

e Do all students have to take all courses?

No, the students can choose the courses they want to take.

® Are family discounts available?
Yes, if you choose to register your second child, we are providing a 5% discount. A 10% discount is provided for each

additional child beyond two.

e Are refunds available?

Refunds are not available. All registrations are final as class sizes are limited.

e Are scholarship opportunities available?

Unfortunately, we do not have scholarships available at this moment.

o In what time zone is the BTK program being held?
We will run the BTK program: Monday & Wednesday 5:00-5:45 PM EST / 2:00-2:45 PM PST
Thursday & Friday 4:30-5:15 PM EST / 1:30-2:15 PM PST

e What shoes are needed for classes?
We understand that everyone’s dance environment is different at the moment — some may be dancing on carpet, some
may have slick wooden floors, etc. We place an emphasis on safety and recommend you assess what is the best for your
child’s dance experience in the home environment, whether that be dancing in bare feet, jazz shoes, socks (on carpet),

etc.

e Where can I find a list of courses offered?

Our Winter schedule can be found at www.broadwayteacheskids.com.

e |s there any additional information I need to know?

o No virtual backgrounds on Zoom
o Please ensure your child has adequate space to move (i.e., dance, sing, act). Recommend moving couches and

chairs away if possible and turning off additional devices that may cause distractions (TVs, extra iPads, etc.) No
headphones.

o Contact us at broadwayteacheskids@gmail.com with any additional questions. Thank you, and we look forward to

seeing you for our BTK Winter Program!
e We are offering BTK courses with your favorite BTK faculty on the OUTSCHOOL platform as well. These can be taken as

single classes, as well as ongoing classes. For more information got to BroadwayTeachesKids.com



